Arcadia Anthems Choir 2023-2024 Dear Parents and Students. We are excited to announce our 2nd year of the Arcadia Anthems Choir here at Arcadia Elementary! Choir practice will begin on Tuesday, November 7th. We will meet in the gym from 3:30-4:15 on Tuesdays and Thursdays. Students will need to walk home or be picked up, from each practice, by 4:15 p.m. All 2nd-5th grade students are invited to participate! We will be having several performances throughout the year. If you are WILD about learning and WILD about singing, please come join us! We would love to have you. Students, if you choose to participate, you are agreeing to attend practice on a regular basis and to be on your best behavior. Parents, will you please talk with your child to see if this is something they agree to and want to do? Again, we are WILD about our new season of the Arcadia Anthems Choir and hopeful you will join us. We look forward to another amazing year of music and fun together! Parents and students, please sign and date this permission slip, and mark what size shirt you would like below: Parent signature _____ Date Student signature Date Small Medium | Large X-Large * Please return your signed permission slip to the office by November 2, 2023.